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SCHOOL

Principal’s News 

11 DEC: Student Reports 
emailed to parents
14 DEC: Year 6 Farewell Event
16 DEC: Last day for students

Currently, parents and carers 
are not permitted on school 
grounds. If you are dropping 
off or picking up your child 
during school hours, please 
wait outside the gate and 
press the buzzer, or contact 
9953 1798 to speak to one of 
our office staff.

TERM DATES
Thursday 17 and Friday 18 
Staff Development Days (staff 
only)

TERM 1 2021
Wednesday 27 January: Staff 
Development Day (staff only)
Thursday 28 January: Staff 
Development Day (staff only)
Friday 29 January: First day 
for students in years 1-6
Monday 1 February: First day 
for 5OC 2021
Wednesday 3 February: First 
day for Kindergarten 2021

Principal Awards - Kindergarten. 6 outstanding winners.

Presentation Days
This week, we begin our formal presentation days for each grade. Our 
presentation days will look different to previous years. Unfortunately, parents 
will not be permitted to attend. However, parents will be informed that 
their child is receiving an award. We will be posting photos of Kindergarten 
to Year 4 presentation assemblies and filming the Year 5 and 6 presentation 
assemblies. The Year 5 and 6 assemblies will be filmed because the Year 5 
assembly involves the announcement of the school captains and SRC. The Year 
6 assembly involves the school’s major awards and the graduation ceremony 
for every Year 6 student. For privacy reasons, it is not possible to live stream 
or Zoom the Presentation Day assemblies. It is important that the images 
we share are not uploaded to social media. These images will be posted on 
the school learning hub at https://neutralbaypshub.weebly.com/. If you have 
forgotten your login or password, please go to page 2 for more information.

Below are the dates of the Presentation Day assemblies:
Kindergarten – Thursday 3 December
Year 1 – Wednesday 2 December
Year 2 – Thursday 3 December
Year 3 – Wednesday 9 December
Year 4 – Wednesday 9 December
Year 5 – Monday 7 December
Year 6 – Monday 7 December
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Principal’s News 
Continued 

More data to share with you
Last week in the newsletter, I presented some data 
from the Tell Them From Me survey. Here is another 
interesting piece of data from the student survey. Our 
students from Years 4 - 6 (361 students) were asked 
‘What do you do when you feel stuck on a challenging 
problem or concept in Mathematics?’. These were 
their responses.

67 students - Ask a peer for help
87 students - Ask a teacher for help
65 students - Persevere in trying to solve the problem 
27 students - Erase my work and start again
74 students - Reread the problem
37 students - Take a break and revisit the problem later 
4 students - Give up

What might be the implications for your child’s 
learning? You may like to ask your child this question.

Victor Tan
Relieving Principal

Library News
A reminder that the library has now closed. All 
borrowed books should now be returned to the 
library. Your assistance with the return of any 
outstanding books would be greatly appreciated.

School Reports
At the end of next week, Friday 11 December, your 
child’s report will be emailed to you. Please remember 
that a report is only a snapshot of your child’s learning 
and progress. A report should be read in conjunction 
with the other communication you have had with 
your child’s teacher this year. If your email address 
has changed or you do not receive your child’s report 
by email, please contact the school at neutralbay-p.
school@det.nsw.edu.au.

School Band
On Monday, letters went home with the registered 
Year 2 students inviting them to join the Junior Band 
program in 2021. Please send an email to neutralbay-p.
school@det.nsw.edu.au if you did not receive these 
letters. If your child is in Years 2-5 and would like to 
try out for band in 2021, please send an email to 
neutralbay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au with the title: 
Attention Ray Hampton (Band Director). Those who 
are already in band will be given an audition at the 
beginning of Term 1, 2021. The details of what children 
need to prepare is on the school website here.

Learning Hub Information
The Neutral Bay PS Learning Hub at https://
neutralbaypshub.weebly.com/ was set up in Term 1 
to give parents and students a single place to access 
resources, photos, videos and grade resources.

There is a growing collection of resources available, 
which can only be accessed by logging in. An invitation 
to login was sent to all parents in Term 1. Please note, 
this material is only available for the use of parents 
and students of Neutral Bay Public School. Families will 
be given access to the grade resource pages relevant 
to their child’s year of learning.

If you would like to access this material, please follow 
the steps below.

1. Look through your inbox for an invitation from 
Weebly and click on the link enclosed

2. Set up your private login details
3. In the Learning Hub, click on ‘Log In’. If you have 

forgotten your password, please click ‘Reset your 
password’ and enter your email to reset your 
password

4. Click ‘My Account’ to access the News page, Digital 
Resources K-6, or your child’s grade resource page

Please contact the school by email at neutralbay-p.
school@det.nsw.edu.au if assistance or clarification is 
needed.

School News

Principal's Award Asssemblies
The Principal's Award photos from the assemblies last 
week are now on the Learning Hub. It is important that 
the images we share are not uploaded to social media. 
These images will be posted on the school learning 
hub at https://neutralbaypshub.weebly.com/. If you 
have forgotten your login or password, you can find 
more information under School News.
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Canteen News

We do ask for your patience in the event there needs 
to be a last minute change to a child's order.

The Celebration Buckets continue to be available 
for $20 and can be ordered direct via Flexischools. 
Enough sugar-free Zooper Doopers are provided for 
each child in the class. This is an optional replacement 
for students and parents, who are unable to bring in a 
celebration snack for birthdays etc.

The Tuesday Juicy fairies for Kindlyland will continue 
until the end of the year. If you would like your child 
to be able to purchase a Juicy on Tuesdays, please 
send $1 along to school with them so they can enjoy 
this refreshing ice block treat (exact change requested 
please).

The Canteen Team - Kath, Joc and Naoko
nbpscanteen@gmail.com

P&C News
We trust you are all well. Only 2 weeks left of the 
school year - we made it! Thank you for supporting our 
initiatives this year. Please see below the P&C update.

The Online Auction closes 11:59pm tomorrow, 
Thursday 3 December. There are some great items 
listed at https://www.32auctions.com/nbps2020.

The 2021 Pet Calendar is now available. Purchase on 
Flexischools before 9pm on 2 December for delivery 
before Christmas! $20 each or three for $55. Delivery 
is expected from 9 December. It is the perfect present 
for grandparents and neighbours, and even has all the 
school holidays marked.

Remember to start thinking of some recipes and 
ideas for our NBPS ‘Savour It’ Cookbook, launching on 
Harmony Day 2021. With the festive season kicking 
off, take note of those dishes (sweet or savoury) that 
are a hit with the family and friends. Any questions, let 
us know at nbpscookbook@gmail.com. It is a perfect 
opportunity to get the kids involved with selecting 
a recipe, writing out all the steps and taking some 
photos.

Our next P&C Meeting will be held in February 2021, 
followed by the AGM. We are always looking for people 
to be on the P&C. If you are interested, please reach out 
to the President, Liz Henry at nbpspandcpresident@
gmail.com.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate 
to contact us.

Kind regards
The P&C Team

SRC News
On Friday 11 December, the SRC have organised to 
support the Make-a-Wish Foundation. Students are 
invited to "wear what you wish" or "what you want to 
be when you grow up" and bring a gold coin donation. 
The donation will go to fulfilling a wish from a sick 
child supported by the Make-a-Wish Foundation. You 
wouldn’t want to miss out!

The last 10 days of the year, we will be playing Christmas 
songs every morning. You can start the day off with the 
Christmas spirit.

We wish the Year 5 leaders all the best in their SRC 
speeches. It has been great meeting with the future 
leaders and hearing them practice their speeches. 
Good luck!

A very big thank you to our parents who have 
volunteered this term. We are very grateful for your 
help and we wouldn't be able to get all our lunch 
orders out on time without your support.  Thank you 
so much!

Please be aware that the Canteen's last day of service 
for Term 4, 2020 will be Monday 14 December. We 
will be closed on the Tuesday and Wednesday for 
extensive cleaning. We continue to be very busy as we 
head towards the end of year. As you may be aware, 
our suppliers begin to run their stock levels down as 
we approach school holidays, and although we do 
our best to fulfil every order, occasionally a product 
won't be available. Usually, we are able to block the 
particular item on Flexischools so it can't be ordered.
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Community News

https://www.workshoparts.org.au/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwtcOuorTooHNEnhvLvxrGAVLMLZTozshym
https://northsydneyunited.com.au/
http://www.glenaeonoosh.com.au/







